
O’Dowd announces £450,000 road
improvement scheme for Ballinderry
Bridge Road, Ballinderry

Infrastructure Minister John O’Dowd has announced that a £450,000 carriageway
resurfacing scheme on the B160 Ballinderry Bridge Road, Ballinderry will
commence on Monday 15 April 2024.

Higher Level Apprenticeships in
Further Education, Academic year
2022/23

The Department for the Economy has today published a statistical report on
Higher Level Apprenticeship (HLA) activity in Further Education (FE).

Murphy welcomes increased pay offer
for lecturers

An increased pay offer has been made to further education lecturers.

Statistical Press Release – The Public
Transport and Journey Planning in
Northern Ireland 2022/23 report

The Public Transport and Journey Planning in Northern Ireland 2022/23 report
has been published today.
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Vasectomy services switching to
primary care

Health Minister Robin Swann has announced that vasectomy services in Northern
Ireland will be transferred from secondary care to primary care.
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